








HSHM values all the unique
ways the community supports
our work. It has been exciting
to see all the kind and creative
ways others choose to help,
like the Marks family.

For a few years now, the Marks family have
come up with fun and educational ways to
fundraise for HSHM. In the past, their kids
participated in a Math-A-Thon, answering
math questions for donations. This year they
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every donation received, parents Christopher

and Courtney challenged their children, Cai and
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for HSHM. We are so grateful for their help! This is such a creative way for
them to learn and grow all while helping our organization in the process.

“It is our pleasure to do this each year. We are so thankful for the support

and generosity of our family and friends who contribute to these learning
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Christopher. “Thank you for the partnership and we look forward to seeing

what we can do for the next round.”

Many thanks to the Marks family! May your creativity inspire others to
get involved with Home Sweet Home.

Home Sweet Home Ministries and Midwest Food Bank are excited to
team up once again for Big Give. We are currently seeking community
partners to get involved with this great cause. Big Give typically occurs in
September and October. We ask community members to help

us collect items for meal boxes that we will distribute during
Thanksgiving. It is a great opportunity for churches, youth
groups, schools, and businesses to help those in need. Last year
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in participating, please reach out to Leslie Bunge, HSHM’s
Development and Communications Manager at lbunge@
hshministries.org or 309-319-2820. Thank you!

Billy Shelper Centef 303 E. Oakland AvenyeBloomington, IL 6170Lwww.hshministries.org



